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Early Years Foundation 
Stage Transition Policy 



Rationale:  
  
All children and families should feel happy and supported moving into a 
different setting.   
  
Purposes:  
  

• All children to receive support so they can adapt to the changes in 

the next phase of their learning.  

  

• Transition should include parents/carers so they understand the 

changes that will occur.  

  
Guidelines:  
  

• Transition will take place during the summer term in Reception.  

  

• Pupils entering Reception from different settings will be invited to 

attend a new parents meeting as well as a ‘Play and Stay’ session 

where they will be able to explore the environment with their family 

whilst getting to know the staff.  

  

• It is also possible for St George’s staff to visit new pupils in their 

settings to forge new relationships as soon as possible.  

  

• A parents/carers meeting is held for new Early Years (Nursery and 

Reception) parents/carers during the Summer term where 

information is shared regarding the start dates and times of the 

day, teaching and learning objectives, school routines and the 

expectations and so parents can feel reassured about the year 

ahead - parents/carers who cannot attend will have the information 

posted to them.  

  

• Pupils beginning Year 1 also have hourly sessions in their new 

classroom to explore the environment and get to know the adults 

they will be working with.  

  

• Information regarding any changes will be shared with 

parents/carers so they can support their child.   



• Information regarding the characteristics of learning is shared 

between the Reception and Year 1 teachers. This allows the Year 

1 staff to plan and prepare and environment that is conducive to 

learning for all pupils.   

  
• A parents/carers meeting is held for children starting Year 1 during 

the Autumn term where information is shared regarding the daily 

timetable, teaching and learning objectives, school routines and 

the expectations so parents can feel reassured about the year 

ahead and get to know the Year 1 staff - parents/carers who 

cannot attend will have the information shard via post or the school 

website.  

  
This policy is reviewed annually by the SLT/EYFS lead.  
 


